
From: HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: hollypisarik@gmail.comhollypisarik@gmail.com

Date: 7/21/2016 5:03:20 PM
Subject: Fwd: John de la Howe

Attachments: Supervised Independent Living Program -summary FINAL-docx.docx
ATT00001.htm

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Alford, Susan" <Susan.Alford@dss.sc.gov>

Date:  July 21, 2016 at 10:48:07 AM EDT

To: "HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov" <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: John de la Howe

Holly,
 
See attached the concept paper we developed. I don’t know how helpful it will be for your Dad, but it would at 
least give him an idea as to what we would be looking for in developing a program for youth aging out of foster 
care.
 
BTW…in all that talk yesterday about money, billing and politics, what I didn’t tell you is that I’m really looking 
forward to our working together again…it really makes me smile(and breathe a little easier) to think about your 
leading our lawsuit compliance efforts. I am looking forward to August 9, when Holly re-joins our ranks! Onward 
and upward!!
 
Thanks,
 
Susan Alford
Director
SC Department of Social Services
PO Box 1520
Columbia,SC 29202
(W) 803-898-1390
www.dss.sc.gov
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